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Santa Fe County, New Mexico
Fiscal Year 2013 Budget

The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA)
presented a Distinguished Budget Presentation Award to the County of Santa Fe, New
Mexico for its annual budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2011 (FY 2012). In order to
receive this award, a governmental unit must publish a budget document that meets program
criteria as a policy document, as an operations guide, as a financial plan, and as a
communications device.

This award is valid for a period of one year only. We believe our current budget continues to
conform to program requirements.

Pictured left to right - Comm. Robert Anaya, Comm. Liz Stefanics, Comm. Virginia Vigll, Teresa Martinez-Finance
Director, Sharon Vigil-Ramirez-Budget Analyst, Carole Jaramillo Yount- Budget Administrator, Katherine Miller-County
Manager, Comm. Kathy Holian. Not pictured -Comm. Danny Mayfield.
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